Travel Vaccination Suggestions

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Expatriate’s Name]

Address: [Expatriate's Address]

Dear [Expatriate's Name],

As you prepare for your upcoming travel, we would like to provide you with important
vaccination suggestions to ensure your health and safety during your stay abroad. The following
vaccinations are recommended:

Hepatitis A: Recommended for travelers to countries with a risk of transmission.
Typhoid: Important for travel to regions with poor sanitation.

Yellow Fever: Required for some destinations and recommended if traveling to tropical
areas.

Tetanus-Diphtheria: Keep up to date, especially if engaging in outdoor activities.
Malaria prophylaxis: Consider medication if traveling to high-risk areas.

Please consult with your healthcare provider at least 4-6 weeks before your departure to ensure
you receive the necessary vaccinations in a timely manner.

Wishing you safe travels!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Organization]

[Contact Information]



